
 

 

 
 

 
Email sent to Parents & Carers on Friday 29 November 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Moving Day Closure - 13 December 2019 
 
Firstly, thank you again for your ongoing support as we complete our rebuild of Hampstead School. It has 
been a long, and at times, arduous 5 years. I am acutely aware that with the exception of our Sixth Form, 
current Hampstead School students will not have known a substantive time without building disruption. 
They have responded with sense and resilience. 
  
I have been informed that the work on our North and West Buildings is scheduled for final completion 
and occupancy on Friday 13 December 2019.  Consequently, the school will be closed for all students on 
that day for health and safety reasons, so that we can complete finishing works and final occupancy.  I 
regret that we have to close for this extra day, but this will ensure that we start 2020 without any further 
disruption, ready to go. 
  
For the New Year, we are also consulting on improvements to our behaviour policy, the draft of which is 
available on our website using the link below to login to the secure area: 
https://www.hampsteadschool.org.uk/page/?title=BEHAVIOUR+POLICY+CONSULTATION&pid=113&acti
on=saved&postLogin=true 
 
The login and password for this area will be sent separately. 
 
I would appreciate any feedback by e-mail to enquiries@hampsteadschool.org.uk by 16 December 2019. 
  
With all best wishes 
 
Jacques Szemalikowski 
Head 
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